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I strongly urge the Commission to adopt aggressive and innovative energy efficiency programs to help 
NH consumer and businesses save energy and reduce costs.  The very modest cost to ratepayers is an 
exceptional investment in future energy cost stability and moves us in the direction of the de-
carbonization of our electric grid. 
 
Please approve this docket and help restore NH to a competitive position in energy efficiency within New 
England. 
 
Paul A. Doscher 
Former asst. professor of Environmental Science Retired vice president for land conservation, Society for 
the Protection of NH Forests Trustee, NH Audubon National Trustee, Trout Unlimited 
 
Paul A. Doscher 
Conservation Advisor 
Windcrest Farm 
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://WindcrestfarmNH.com__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!Q1TY2p1HS1_be01pU
Cd_G9DpB7HbGSPBw-n46H2G2lgrlHuagxLBL7Dm4RLrRkOSSe7deBfS38P76r6Udnxj_8u62w$ 
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